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#30 Signature Lincoln City- Pennant 

Health Care Market Oversight Program 

Public Comments  

The Health Care Market Oversight (HCMO) program reviews proposed health care 

business deals to make sure they do not harm people and communities in Oregon. This 

document presents public comments related to the HCMO review of 030 Signature 

Lincoln City-Pennant. OHA accepted public comments during the preliminary review 

period. Public comments were received via email to hcmo.info@oha.oregon.gov, 

voicemail, or by filling out the Public Comment Form. Comments are presented below in 

the order received and may include typos or misspellings. Personal contact information 

for individuals has been removed.  

OHA expresses no views on the substance of these comments, and their publication 

does not constitute an endorsement by OHA of the views expressed.  

You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a format you prefer 

free of charge. Contact us by email at hcmo.info@oha.oregon.gov or by phone at 503-

945-6161. We accept all relay calls. 

Public Comments 

1. Subject: Pennant, 8/30/24  

To whom it may concern, 

You all blew it by allowing the allowing the intrusion of private-equity health care at the 

Corvallis Clinic!!!  

Now, don't make things worse by allowing an extension of private equity "health care" 

in Lincoln County!  Signature home health and hospice "care" is notoriously 

substandard here, especially compared with services offered by the non-profit 

organization that already exists!!  It is time for you to stand up to the corrupting 

influence of corporate health care.  Stop Pennant!! 

 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HPA/HP/Pages/health-care-market-oversight.aspx
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About HCMO 

The Healthcare Market Oversight Program reviews proposed health care business 

deals to make sure they support statewide goals related to cost, equity, access, and 

quality. For more info, you can connect with HCMO staff: 

Health Care Market Oversight 
421 SW Oak St, Suite 850 
Portland, OR, 97204 
503-945-6161 
hcmo.info@oha.oregon.gov 
oregon.gov/HCMO 
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